
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 19, 2018 
 
 
Ms. Michelle Fischthal 
Vice President of Instructional Services 
San Diego Continuing Education  
4343 Ocean View Blvd., Rm 104 
San Diego, CA  92113-1915 
 
Dear Ms. Fischthal: 
 
In response to your request, this letter constitutes official authorization to postpone the 
one day mid-cycle visit for San Diego Continuing Education from 2020 to 2021 and 
postpone the school’s self-study visit to Spring 2024 in order to align its accreditation 
cycle with colleges in the San Diego Community College District. 
 
In order to accommodate this schedule change, the school’s accreditation is extended 
through June 30, 2024, with the understanding and expectation the school will complete  
a Spring 2024 visit.  
 
Best wishes as you prepare for the Spring 2024 visit. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Barry R. Groves, Ed.D. 
President 
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